
Project Violet Requests for Change – R50 
 

Short title Maintain an openness to ecumenical learning 

Identifying 
number 

R50 

Request for 
action by 

Baptist Union Council 

Text of request 
 
 

Project Violet has benefited from ecumenical learning through the 
Receptive Space workshop. We made use of an approach called 
Receptive Ecumenism where we are willing to receive gifts from 
other parts of the Christian tradition that meet the challenges we are 
facing. It is positive that many Ministers now train alongside Ministers 
from other traditions, learning together about both differences and 
what they have in common. 
 
We are glad there are ecumenical observers present at the Baptist 
Union Council. 
 
The request for change is: 
That both women and men are invited as ecumenical observers to BU 
Council and that they have a means of feeding back the things they 
are noticing. 

Relevant co-
researcher 
reports 

Receptive Space Report 

Relevant 
Theological 
Reflections 

Receptive Space Report 

Location on 
Requests Map 

Ways of working 

 
Agreed at the Project Violet Co-researchers conference on 17 April 2024. 
 


